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[Columbus, NE]— East Central District Health Department (ECDHD) has three confirmed cases of COVID-19 at 

Emerald Care and Rehab, a long-term care facility in Columbus.  The cases involve one resident and two staff 

members.  Emerald Care and Rehab is working closely with ECDHD and the Nebraska Department of Health and 

Human Services to monitor this situation. 
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